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Nursing and Midwifery Board of Australia 
G.P.O. Box 9958  
Melbourne VIC 3001 
 
By email: nmba-consultations@ahpra.gov.au 
 
 
6 May 2011  
 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
 
Please find attached Homebirth Australia’s submission to the current consultation on 
the following: 
 
 
Draft for professional indemnity insurance for midwives guideline 
 
Revision for professional indemnity insurance arrangements registration 
standard 
 
'Quantum of cover' for professional indemnity insurance for midwives 
guideline 
 
If you require any further information or clarification we can be contacted on 0414 
812 144 or homebirthaustralia@gmail.com 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Renee Adair  
National Convenor 
Homebirth Australia 
 


